
February 2017 LEC minutes 

Ordeal: Preparing for April weekend 

Brotherhood: Preparing upcoming promotions and events 

Vigil: Preparing for the banquet, looking for door prize money 

Troop Rep: preparing for training event after April LEC 

Projects: getting ready for April weekend 

Unit elections: 1 unit election has been held since January LEC, preparing to conduct 3 more  

Ceremonies: Preparing for April weekend, National has released new ceremonies 

Costumes: winter callout costumes have been used in the past month 

Communications: Will be purchasing 20 new radios 

Nominations: Preparing for next elections 

Conventions: Looking for more signups for conclave, especially youth, send T-Shirt designs for Conclave 2017 
(James Bond theme) to Conventions@Octoraro22.org. 

Program Development: No report 

Camping Promotions: No report 

Trail Crew: There will be a workday on March 18th, at camp Ware, free lunch will be provided 

Winter Camp Staff:  Troop 23 will be doing winter camp staff the weekend of February 23rd 

LLD: Nation will be revising LLD program 

Kitchen: No report 

Trustees: We are looking for help February 18th, 2017 to help renovate OA lodge 

Banquet: Committee Chairs should email Carter.miller@gmail.com a picture of their poster. Signups will close 
February 19th, 2017. The banquet is on March 5th, 2017 at TCHS Brandywine. 

Day of service: Looking for new chairmen 

C5: Meeting with paradise farms to finalize a date for next year 

NOAC 2018: Signups will open in October 

Dance team: Looking for youth chairman 

Youth Protection: Preparing for April weekend 

Orders of the day:  

1. Buzz the beard: We have raised our goal to 10,000 dollars. We will be ordering more patches 
2. Jamboree Patch: We will be buying 15 patches from the Northeast region. 
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